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Philippine Embassy in Canberra Wears the White Ribbon in Support of the 

International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women 

CANBERRA, Australia – On 25 November 2016, the Philippine Embassy was in 
solidarity with Australia for White Ribbon Day or the International Day for the Elimination 
of Violence Against Women. Minister and Consul General Nina P. Cainglet participated 
in the morning tea hosted by the Australian Capital Territory (ACT) to raise funds for 
White Ribbon and Menslink school projects. 
 
The vision of White Ribbon Australia is for all women to live in safety free from all forms 
of violence.  
 
Stand up, speak out and act to prevent violence against women. END  
 

 
The Philippine Embassy in Canberra wears the white ribbon for the International Day for the Elimination 
of Violence Against Women, 25 November 2016.   

 
 


